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OSHKOSH - One year after the shooting of Jacob Blake, Rep. Gordon Hintz (D-Oshkosh)
released the following statement:

  

“One year ago today, Jacob Blake was shot and paralyzed by law enforcement here in
Wisconsin. My thoughts continue to be with him and with his loved ones.

  

“As we think back to what happened a year ago, I ask all Wisconsinites to continue to have the
difficult but important conversations that are part of working toward reform. Let us all recommit
ourselves to addressing systemic racism in our state and in our nation, and to ensuring
accountability and transparency in public safety and law enforcement. Black lives matter. While
progress has been made in the last twelve months, our work is far from done.”
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